Regular Meeting
Milford Board of Health
November 3rd, 2021

Members Present: Paul Mazzuchelli, Chairman, and Leonard Izzo 

Others Present:   Jacquelyn Murphy, Health Director Lisa Tamagni, Minute Clerk, John Pilla, Veterans Agent, Janet Flumere, Veterans Office Clerk, 

At 5:00 p.m. Paul Mazzuchelli, Chairman called meeting to order

Gift Card Donation to the Veterans

Milford Board of Health Honoring Our Veterans – The Board of Health donated gift cards from local grocery stores to the Veterans Office to distribute to Veterans in need during the Holiday Season.  

Paul Mazzuchelli and Lenoard Izzo presented the cards to Jo-Ann De Maria Morgan, Chairman and Frank Andreotti Jr, of the Milford Veterans Advisory Council.   

Paul’s spoke about why we are grateful for our veterans:
 
Veterans Day is a day to celebrate all of our soldiers, both living and past, for providing a safe environment for us to live in.  We simply would not be able to enjoy our freedoms, our way of life, without the hard work and sacrifice that our soldiers have made for our great country and us.

John Pilla spoke that they were all sincerely thankful to the Board of Health.  Himself and Janet Flumere would distribute them to the veterans in need.   “This is the perfect time of year for our veterans to receive these cards during the holidays”

Vaccination Clinic 

CDC approved Pfizer vaccine for ages 5-11 on 11/2/2021.  

Jackie Murphy updated the board regarding the upcoming vaccine clinic at Woodland Elementary School for ages 5-11.  The board of health had previously ordered 600 doses in anticipation of CDC approving the vaccine.  We expect delivery this week.  The Board of Health office is working with schools and the community for a two day/two dose clinic to be held at Woodland Elementary School on November 9 & 10th.  The second dose clinic would take place 3 weeks later on November 30 & December 1st.

Clusters at local gatherings

Jackie updated the board on a few social gatherings that were causing large clusters of positive covid-19 cases in Milford. The weather is changing and winter right around the corner more gatherings are happening inside.  We can see this with our weekly active COVID-19 cases rising.

The board suggested to send out a letter reminding private and social club gatherings of CDC protocols to help prevent the spread of COVID in small and large gatherings.  
Jackie said she would put together a letter together and have the board approve prior to sending.

Paul Mazzuchelli moved to adjourned meeting at 5:53 p.m.

Meeting minutes respectfully submitted by Lisa Tamagni


